Fall 2014 Hearing Report (presented at SGA on 12/7/2014)

The Honor Board conducted four hearings this semester.

Of these, three involved the inappropriate use of resources on papers and project. This
includes inappropriate citation/quotation practice, use of unapproved databases, and failure to
follow assignment guidelines as specified by the professor.

One involved unauthorized use of exam-related materials while taking an exam.

The resolutions involved varying combinations of the following:
- grades of 0.0 on the assignment/exam in question
- grades of 0.0 in the course in question
- grade caps in the course in question
- separation from the College for at least one semester
- written apologies to professors or other involved parties
- requiring students to work closely with their Deans to manage stress and create
support systems
- requiring students to create plans for managing similar assignments in future courses



